
 
TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING 
Wednesday, January 20, 2021 

 
Meeting commenced at 1:00 p.m 
 
Present at Meeting:   Chief Melanson, Jim Ruzbasan, Russ Arnold, Jim Platosh, Dennis Frazao, Lt. 
Buckley, Traffic Officer Noddin, Kat Krajewski, Sgt Vincent, and Amber Rush  

 

 

New Business: 

 

0121-01- Line of site issues with Pinnacle and Route 6. 

 

Upon discussing the effectiveness but unsustainability of the temporary parking signs 

(due to winds moving them, the need to remove during a snowstorm, etc.), it was 

determined that permanent No Parking signs will be placed along Pinnacle/Route 6 and 

Reservoir Rd. A total of 12 signs will be installed by the Highway Department. 

 

Item Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:20 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Amber Rush- Police Management Assistant 

 


